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Medical Deportment 

Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve 
Di-re_ctor 
Office of Territorial Affairs 
Department of Interior 
Washington, D.C. 20240 

Dear Mrs. Van Cleve, 

BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL lABORATORY 

ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC . 

Upton. New York 11973 

401. ~567 
(516) 345- 3577 

November 17, 1977 

Thanks so much for sending me the food program for Bikini. I 
am very happy about this program. I have asked our dietician to 
look it over and should she have any suggestions, I will let you 
know. 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter to Mr. Winkel along with 
some items of interest. 

RAC!gc 
Enc. 

5011015 

Sincerely, 

Robert A. Conard, M.D. 
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